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NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH 

 

Mariners are advised that commencing on or around the evening of Sunday 26th November 2023 

for approximately 4 days, the “UKD Orca” will be carrying out dredging operations in Leith 

Approaches as well as the Harbour Berths within the port itself. 

These activities will require the vessel to transit to and from the spoil ground site several times per 

day. 

During all dredging operations the dredger will display lights and shapes as required by 

International Regulations, will advise Forth and Tay Navigation of all movements and will maintain 

a listening watch on VHF channel 71, 16 and 12. 

 
 

Status of previously published notices:  
 

No 10 of 2019 remains in force 
Nos 07, 14 and 73 of 2021 remain in force 
Nos 21, 28, 55 and 86 of 2022 remain in force 
Nos of 08, 09, 22, 25, 36, 87, 89, 98, 99,106 and 107 of 2023 remain in force 

 

Issued by:  

Michael Gibson  

Asst Marine Manager - Leith 

 

 

 


